
COA Congratulates Barbara McAneny, MD on
Vote to President-Elect of AMA
A tireless advocate for our nation’s
cancer patients and practices

WASHINGTON, DISTRICT OF
COLUMBIA, UNITED STATES, June 14,
2017 /EINPresswire.com/ -- "On behalf of
the Board of Directors of the Community
Oncology Alliance (COA), I would like to
extend heartfelt congratulations to our
colleague, Barbara McAneny, MD,
FASCO, MACP, on being voted
president-elect of the American Medical
Association (AMA).


Having worked alongside Dr. McAneny
on the board of COA and other initiatives
for many years, I can say firsthand that
she is a tireless advocate for our nation’s
cancer patients and practices. A
nationally recognized innovator, Dr.
McAneny’s long line of successes
includes the Community Oncology
Medical Home (COME HOME) model
which continues to serve as an important
inspiration for oncology payment and delivery system reforms to this day.


As the first ever oncologist elected to lead the AMA, Dr. McAneny will bring valuable insight of the
challenges and opportunities we have with the United States’ cancer care system to this venerable
physician organization. We wish her great success in this new position and look forward to successful
collaboration in the years to come."


Jeff Vacirca, MD, FACP

CEO, New York Cancer Specialists

President, Community Oncology Alliance (COA)


---------------------------------------


About the Community Oncology Alliance: 

The Community Oncology Alliance (COA) is the only non-profit organization dedicated solely to
preserving and protecting access to community cancer care, where the majority of Americans with
cancer are treated. COA helps the nation's community cancer clinics navigate a challenging practice
environment, improve the quality and value of cancer care, lead patient advocacy, and offer proactive
solutions to policy makers. To learn more, visit www.CommunityOncology.org


http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.CommunityOncology.org


---------------------------------------


Nicolas Ferreyros
Community Oncology Alliance
646-685-4262
email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: http://www.einpresswire.com

Disclaimer: If you have any questions regarding information in this press release please contact the
company listed in the press release. Please do not contact EIN Presswire. We will be unable to assist
you with your inquiry. EIN Presswire disclaims any content contained in these releases.
© 1995-2018 IPD Group, Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/2329950
http://www.einpresswire.com/

